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Dungells Lane, Yateley, Hampshire GU46 6EY

Telephone: 01252 871188 Facsimile: 01252876581

www.newlandsprimary.net
E-mail: enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr William Neighbour


Tuesday 3rd July 2018
Dear Parents,

This half term the topic in Year 3 has been Egyptians. The children have been working hard throughout the half term and performed a class assembly last week to the majority of the school and teachers.

We would like to invite you in for a performance of this class assembly on Wednesday 11th July at 2.30pm in the hall.  After the assembly, you are welcome to come back to the classroom and you will have the opportunity to look through their Learning Journals and the display work they have produced this half term.

If you are able to attend please could you complete the reply slip below.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Lucken & Mrs Warner

Class Teachers
FAO: Miss Lucken/Mrs Warner re Y3 presentation afternoon

I will / will not be able to attend the Year 3 Egyptian presentation afternoon.

Name of child
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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual
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